
New Marlborough Town Library Trustees Meeting July 15, 2O19

The meefing was called to orderwith Carrie Liba, Deborah O'Brien and Claudette Callahan present.

The minutes were accepted.

The response to the fundraising letter is promising.

No word from Attomey Susan Smith regarding the Priddle Estate.

Debbie reported the small attendance for the Jake Levin book presentation was disappointing.

The computer class forJuly 15 is full.

Several people have borrowed the Everyday Dorie Cookbooks, forthe Cookbook Club.

Movie night will be held August 13 with the showing of The Growing Season at 7 pm.

Summer Reading program went well.

Tent has been ordered for Elihu Burritt Day. Help will be needed to erect it.

A check is expected from the Goodness Trust.

The next meeting is scheduled for August 12 at 8:30 a.m.

Respectfully submitted, Claudefte Callahan


